
 
 
 

 
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

December 15, 2022 
 

 
BAC HOLDING INTERNATIONAL CORP. NOTIFIES THE ATHORIZATION ISSUED BY CIMA 

ON ONE OF ITS INDIRECT SUBSIDIARIES 
 

BAC Holding International Corp. (“BHI”) notifies investors and the general public that 
today, December 15, 2022, the Cayman Island Monetary Authority (“CIMA”) authorized 
the surrender of the international banking and trust license of the bank known 
commercially as BAC Cayman, domiciled in the Cayman Islands.  With this authorization 
form CIMA, it will be proceeded with the usual procedures to dissolve and liquidate the 
company in a timely manner.  

The surrender of the banking license and the subsequent dissolution of BAC Cayman was 
a strategic decision of BAC Credomatic Group. The majority of BAC Cayman customers 
were transfer to other banking entities of the Group and the closure will not have any 
adverse impact on BHI's balance sheet or results.  

Without further ado, subscribe; 

 
Daniel Pérez Umaña 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 

 


